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18th February 2022  
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
From Monday 28th February 2022 Year 5 will be going swimming each afternoon for two 

weeks. They will be picked up at 2.00pm and taken to Calday Pool for a 30 minute lesson.  
 

Your child can wear their tracksuit to school every day for the 2 weeks as it is just quicker and 

easier for the children to put this on following the swimming session.  
 

KIT 
They will need a small bag for carrying their towel, costume, comb/hairbrush (plastic 

supermarket bag is ideal). They do not need arm bands, floats, shampoo, deodorant, soap etc. 

Please note that the boys are not allowed to wear baggy shorts. 
 

If your child has long hair, they will need to wear a swimming cap. Children may bring their own 
pair of googles, but it would help if they have already been adjusted to fit before the first 

swimming session.  
 

 

INHALERS 
Children using inhalers must ensure that they bring their inhalers with them to the pool. 

 
 

PERSONAL PROPERTY 

The children must not wear jewellery, including earrings or studs. Please ensure that ALL 
clothing and towels are labelled.  

 
We have asked for a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the transport for the swimming 

lessons. Payments can be made via parent pay and really help to support school with the costs of 

the transport.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs McAleny  
Headteacher 


